
March 23, 2015 

Attention: 

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission Bureau of investigation and Enforcement 

RE: Docket No. C-2015-2469G22 

I Dommonick Chatman, f have sent this letter in response to the complaint filed against Central PA 

Transport LLC. I am the owner. Unfortunately, I had to stop the service and sale thejyan because of 

mechanical problems. My goal is to purchase another van within the next 90 daysiand resume 

operations. I called the PUC in February in an attempt to ask how I should go about "freezing" the 

service and my PUC number, if possible, until I purchase another vehicle. Please inform me if this letter 

satisfies documentation requirements for me to postpone services until a new vehicje is purchased. 

Dommonick Chatman 

Owenr 

Central PA Transport LLC 
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